Present were Roland Sallada, homas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

Mary Anne Martel and Joanne Luneau brought up the subject of Co-op Food delivery for review before the full the Board.

The Selectmen asked pertinent questions and it was agreed that they may have the use of the Town Hall. A rental fee will be required at \$6 per day.

Patricia Getman came in, as a follow-up from last week when Randy Parker brought in a letter to be signed by the Selectmen in agreement to purchase Railroad Land from PWA.

The Selectmen were rejuctant to do this, since they had not

The Selectmen were reluctant to do this, since they had not been authorized at Town Meeting to make this purchase. They prefer to turn this material over to Town Counsel, David L. Nixon for advise.

Police Shief Ballou brought in bills. The Selectmen asked him for a list of articles belonging to the Police Dept. that burned in the Mark Walsh fire.

Kenneth Marvell, Jr. applied for a pistol permit.

Milton Elliott returned with a gravel permit application for removal from the Tingley banks. After covering all points, the Selectmen suggested additional information he will provide. The application was accepted.

The Selectmen alerted the attention of Fire Chief Barss of the possible fire hazard in the area between the Town Hall and the residence of the James Ryan family.